Heather Primary School
Rowling Class Newsletter – Autumn Term 2020
A very warm welcome back to all our children in Rowling.  We are very much looking forward to the term ahead.  After so much time away from school it has been lovely to see the classrooms filled with children again, eager to learn and enjoying their time in school.
Here is some information about this half term’s learning in our class to help you to support your child at home. 
Our topic this half term is: ‘Let’’s Play’ Please see the attached topic overview showing the learning that we will be covering this half term.

Homework
[bookmark: _GoBack]You will shortly be receiving a homework booklet detailing homework tasks to be completed at home over the next half term. These tasks will be partly topic related. In addition to this we would also expect children to complete weeklyweekly fortnightly but set two My Maths tasks and be reading at home on a regular basis.

Reading
Your child will have lots of opportunities to read develop a love for reading in school. We will be sharing books in our story time at the end of each day and our literacy lessons will also have a text focus.
Your child will have the opportunity to choose a book from the school library collection each week which they will be able to bring home along with their school reading book. Your child will also be given common exception word cards to bring home and practise.

My Maths
My maths tasks will be set weeklyfortnightly. The tasks will often be related to the maths work that is being taught in class or will be a consolidation of previous work covered. Your child’s login details remain the same as last year. Please let us know if you are having problems logging in or need the login details again – can you stick log in details in the diaries there is a space at the back for them.

Please ensure that your child brings their book and diary into school every day. Their diary also acts as a brilliant communication tool to pass on any notes. Diaries will be checked and stamped each morning by one of the teachers. 

PE 
PE days will be Monday and Thursday. Your child must come to school in PE kit on those days wearing trainers as we are not permitting children to change for PE in school under the current circumstances. Plimsols can be left in school on your child’s peg but they must be clearly named. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about the information provided.  You can contact us via weduc/ email direct to the school office.

Yours sincerely  
Mrs Thornley & Mrs Goode 
 



